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W/C 15th  September 2014





This week, we have been looking at the story Where’s my Teddy. We have answered questions about the story and really impressed Miss Bird and Mrs Castle with our good listening skills. We talked about character and setting within a story as well learning how to complete a word search. In Number, we have been focussing on 1:1 counting and we have been trying to remember that we must touch or move the objects when we are counting them. We also got the Lunch Time Trophy for our FANTASTIC Behaviour at lunch time! Well Done Reception. 


Next week: We will be looking at the story “The Shopping Basket” in literacy and doing lots of writing activities linked to this. In Number, we will be focussing on ordering numbers to 10. We will also label a house in Geography.








I have put some WOW cards in your child’s bag this week. These are used when your child does something great at home. Please fill it in and send it in and it can then be stuck in their learning journey.   





Homework





This week’s homework is Number. Please see your child’s homework book for the activity this week.  











Phonics


Next week we will be learning:


ar or ur ear





Diary Dates





Tuesday: Street Dance


Wednesday: P.E and football ASM


Thursday : Boot camp and Indoor games club





Next week’s phonics


Phase 2





ck, e, u, r











